
 

 

 
 

 
September 12 2021 

Dear parents, 
 
I am writing you remind you that this Thursday (September 16th) is a training day for all teachers 
across all Doha British School campuses. This means that all learning for students in all year groups 
will be online only on these days, regardless of what is indicated on our schedule. Attached to this 
email is a copy of the calendar sent previously to all parents. Our normal blended learning schedule 
will resume on Sunday September 19th. 
 

As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would 
welcome them to do so via the email address below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
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